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Members of the committee, thank you. I’m Jessica Spiegel, with Western States 

Petroleum Association (WSPA). WSPA is a non-profit trade association that 

represents companies that explore for, produce, refine, transport and market 

transportation energy supplies in Oregon and four other western states, including 

petroleum products. Our members support the ODA recommended reference 

changes. WSPA members agree with the agency that the bill represents a minor 

reference change.  


